
From:   Shaw William   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 30, 2020

Subject:   FCC File No. 0239-EX-CM-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We're amending the uplink frequency and extending the license because of delays in the Artemis-1
launch.
Bill Shaw


